
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Three cheers for our year 6 children! Congratulations and well done on the successful completion of SATs! They gave their 
all in every test – and some of them were really tricky. You should be very proud of yourselves – we are incredibly proud of 
you. To mark this important occasion, year 6 children were presented with their leavers hoodies in our celebration worship 
today. Well deserved year 6s! I hope you enjoyed the picnic in your honour! 
 
Non-uniform day 
When we hold a non-uniform day, there is usually a reason attached! Last week’s was for families to send in donations of 
prizes to be given at our Beetle Drive and raffle. Thank you so much to those who kindly donated. Quite a lot of children 
enjoyed the non-uniform day but have yet to send in a donation. We have a fantastic group of hard working parents who are 
hosting this event. These are times when we come together as a Lower Heath community, doing something kind for others, 
which I think you’ll agree is so very important. So if you haven’t been able to donate anything yet, there is still time. If it is 
easier for you to make a donation of money, we can use this to purchase something for the raffle on your behalf. 
 
Lower Heath Whole School Sleepover – 23rd July 
I have sent out details of our sleepover this week. Please check Dojo or your emails for this.  ACTION REQUIRED: please 
can you complete the form by accessing the link in the letter sent out for ALL CHILDREN, EVEN IF THEY ARE NOT 
TAKING PART. Please do get in touch if you have any questions about this. 
 
Beetle Drive 
Don’t forget to sign up for our parent Beetle Drive event by ringing the office – see poster below. It will be a great                         
night for all the family to enjoy! IF YOU DON’T WANT FOOD, NO NEED TO BOOK. JUST TURN UP ON THE                               
NIGHT, PAY YOUR £2.50 AND HAVE SOME FAMILY FUN! This event has been solely organised by our                                   
families (with the usual help from Mrs Jenkins!) so please give them your support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday, 17th May 

Helen Reynolds 

Headteacher 

CELEBRATION AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Happy Birthday to: 
Antony, Harper G, Olly S, Georgia 
who have a birthday this week. Congratulations to this week’s Award winners, 

who are:  

 
 

 

• Beetle Drive: 22nd May 

• Marches Big Sing: 23rd May 

• Break up for Half Term: 24th May 

• Back to School: 3rd June 

• Healthy Bake Off: 7th June 

• Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check: 3rd-14th 
June 

• Open Afternoon for existing and 
prospective families: 7th June 

• Owl Class Trip – Darwin Science Week: 10th 
June 

• Parent Coffee Drop in: 5th June 

• Owl residential to York: 12th – 14th June 

• New EYFS Parent Drop in: 19th June 

• Owl Class Bikeability: 19th/20th June 

• New Parents Family Lunch and Afternoon 
Play: 26th June 

• Summer Fair: 28th June 

• Transition Days: 1st and 2nd July 

• Sports Day: 8th July 

• Reports to parents: 12th July 

• Friday Night Dinner (Y6 parents): 19th July 

• Year 6 trip: 22nd July 

• Leavers Assembly: 23rd July 

• Whole School sleepover: 23rd July 

• Break up: 24th July 

WORSHIP 
 
This half term’s value is LOVE.  
Through the term, we will explore bible stories and real-life events which lead 
us to understand how love is shown by us and others and how we can 
always be sure that God loves us. 
 


